
   

 

 
   

  

Sacramental Policy 
Baptism: Parents wishing to have their babies or young children baptized please contact Fr David or Deacon Juan Carlos.  
Adults seeking Baptism or wanting to find out more about the Catholic Faith, please contact Fr David or Deacon Juan Carlos.  
Marriage: Couples wishing to marry are required to give at least six months’ notice. See Fr David or Deacon Juan Carlos. 
Communion to the Sick & Housebound: If you know of anyone unable to get to Mass & would like Communion, contact Fr David. 

Please Pray For 
 

Those Who Have Died 
Please remember in your kind prayers Paddy (Patricia) Gorman 
and Mary Hicks who died recently. The funeral arrangements for 
Patricia are Reception into St Hugh’s Church on Tuesday 26th 
February at 5pm and the Funeral Mass on Wednesday 27th 
February at 11.00 am. Mary’s Funeral Mass is at St Alban’s 
Church on Monday 25th February at 10.30 am. Please keep 
their families in your prayers at this difficult time.  
 

Those being Baptized   
Congratulations to Everly Norah Hughes who is being baptized 
at St Alban’s Church this weekend on Sunday 10th February. 
Our prayers and best wishes go to the family. 

 

What is happening in February 2019? 
 

St Alban’s Sunday Morning Mass 
This Sunday morning, we welcome the Year 6 and their 
Foundation Stage Prayer Partners. The children will be leading 
our celebration of Mass. Thank you to the parents, staff and 
especially the children for being with us today. 
 

Second Collection 
There will a mandatory 2nd Collection at all Masses the weekend 
of 16th/17th February, for the Poor and Needy Parishes. Thank 
you for your continued generosity. 
 

Derby Street Pastors  
Are looking to recruit new Street Pastors, Prayer Pastors and 
establish School Pastors in Derby this year. As Street Pastors 
offer a visible, peaceful and reassuring presence on the city 
streets, listening, caring and helping – School Pastors do the 
same in Secondary Schools and Colleges. To get School & 
College Pastors ‘off the ground’ we firstly need to identify 
interested volunteers (a minimum of 6) There are two ‘Street 
Pastor Information Evenings’ planned for people to come and 
find out more about the role and ask any questions. Wednesday 
27th February, 7.30pm @ St John's Church, Devonshire Drive 
Mickleover DE3 9HD or Thursday 28th February 7.30pm @ 
Reach Derby (formerly CCD) Riverside Centre, Pride Park Derby 
DE24 8HY 
www.derbycitymission.org.uk  https://www.facebook.com/d
erbycitymission/  See notice board for more information 
 

St Alban’s Youth Group  
Will be holding its "-a-thon" event on the 22nd & 23rd February. 
After last year’s Star Wars-a-thon success, this time we will be 
holding a Harry Potter-a-thon. This year will be a whole different 
ball game as 18 hours of Harry Potter, for me at least, is quite a 
challenge. Any year 7 or above are welcome to attend. Ask Sally 
or Andy for details.   
 

Catholic Spirituality Network Day 
A day directed by Fr Chris Thomas on “Called to Follow … A 
Refection on the Beatitudes” at Holy Family Church, Allestree on 
Saturday 23rd February from 10.30 to 3.30pm. Suggested 
donation of £7.50, please bring a packed lunch. Further 
information contact 01332 493246. 
 

Supporting the HCPT Charity 

Please remember to support Jenny and Freya Windridge who 
are going to Lourdes as volunteers with the charity HCPT. They 
are going as from Derby with the aim of setting up a Derby 
Group next year. They we will be fundraising to cover the cost of 
the trip for both the young people and the volunteers.   
Just giving link https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/jenny-
windridge?utm_campaign=pfp-share&utm_content=Jenny-
windridge&utm_medium=fundraisingpage&utm_source=Facebo
ok&utm_term=5xGN7Vwrx 
Alternatively, there are leaving sponsor forms at the back of 
each church. 
 

What is happening in March 2019? 
 

Ring Rosary 
On Friday 1st March we begin another year of commitment to 
pray one decade of the Rosary each day. This year we will pray 
the Glorious Mysteries for Peace and Justice for the people of 
the United Kingdom. New members welcome, see the poster on 
the Notice Board. Contact Paddy Hayden 01332 870141. 
 

Nottingham Diocesan Spirituality Network  
warmly invite you to our Lectio Divina Day. This is a way of 
exploring the Gospel stories through listening, stillness and 
prayer. It is a great opportunity to take time out of your busy life 
and relax with God for a few hours. The day will be in the Parish 
Centre, on Saturday 2nd March 2019, 10am to 3pm. Tea/coffee 
provided, please bring a packed lunch.  Further information 
contact Angela Fairbrother 07813 584213 or Ann Neale 07730 
956156 
 

CAFOD Lent Gathering 
Come and hear about our new Lent resources, our work in 
Bangladesh and meet other volunteers and supporters. Sunday 
10th March, CAFOD Volunteer Centre in Bulwell, Nottingham 
5.30 – 7pm. All welcome 
 

Retreat Weekend for Women  
The Briars are running their Women’s Retreat from 15th - 17th 
March 2019. This, one of a kind, weekend is a chance to spend 
time with other Women, at The Briars. The cost this year is £75 
(£100 if you would like a single room). The retreat will give you a 
chance to relax and engage with other women to reflect on your 
faith and your role within the church and the world. If you want to 
book you can do so using the link below. Please note that your 
place is not confirmed until payment has been received. Further 
details are available on https://ndcys.com/womens-retreat-2019/  
 

Other News 
 

Born For This 
St Alban's, St Hugh's and The Church on Oakwood are putting 
on 'Born For This', a Lenten reflection delivered through Music, 
Poetry and Drama. This is a powerful presentation of the 
Stations of the Cross open to all ages. We will prepare on 
Wednesday evenings during Lent and the performance will be 
on Friday 12th April - at our final Stations of the Cross. Please 
click on the link via the Church Facebook page or the Website to 
sign up and to state your preference for rehearsal timings. 
Alternatively fill in the sign-up sheet that will be at the back of 
Church. We look forward to seeing many of you there. Any 
questions please see Jo or Geoff Rowlands 
 

Planned Giving Boxes 
Before St Hugh’s orders the new giving boxes could people 
confirm if they still require them by either contacting the office or 
completing the list at the back of church with the details of the 
box number they have at the moment.  
 

Red Missio Boxes 
If you have one of these boxes from either St Alban’s or The 
Church on Oakwood, please return it, as soon as possible, to 
either Maureen Gray or Parish Office.  
 

Nottingham Diocesan Yearbook 2019 
These are now available at the back of Church at St Hugh’s, St 
Alban’s and The Church on Oakwood. £3.50 
 

Free Zanussi Washing Machine 
Only been used once. Please see Fr David if you are interested. 
 

The Diocesan Education Service  
Based at Mackworth are seeking to appoint a part time, term 
time only receptionist. Full details are available from 
www.dioceseofnottingham.uk/education/recruitment/diocesan-
education-service Closing date Thursday 21st February 9am 
 

SCHOOLS: St Alban’s Primary 01332 673823, St Benedict Secondary 01332 557032, St John Houghton Secondary 0115 9322896 
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Services, Mass Times & Intentions for the Coming Week 
Fifth Week in Ordinary Time - Year C (Psalter week 1) 

 

Saturday  

   
9th   6.30pm Mass Oakwood Tommy & Margaret McLaughlin's Intentions  

Sunday  
 

10th    9.00am Mass St Hugh’s Rita Dillon RIP & Ellen Dillon RIP 

 10.30am Mass St Alban’s The People of the Parish 

Monday 
Feria 

11th  7.00 pm Mass St Alban’s Tommy Noonan RIP 

Tuesday  
Feria 

12th    No Mass   

Wednesday 
Feria 

13th   9.30am Mass St Hugh’s Juan Carlos & Maria Valer (Thanksgiving) 

Thursday  
Ss Cyril & Methodius 14th   7.00pm Mass St Alban’s Chris and Helen Gascoigne RIP 

Friday     
Feria  

15th    9.30am Mass St Hugh’s Cain Family 

Saturday      
 

16th   6.30pm Mass Oakwood The People of the Parish 

Sunday  
 

17th    9.00am Mass St Hugh’s Mark Cheetham RIP (Hile) 

 
 

 10.30am Mass St Alban’s Mary Geraldine Murphy RIP 
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St Alban’s Church – Chaddesden 
Roe Farm Lane, Chaddesden, Derby, DE21 6ET                               www.stalbansderby.org.uk 

The Church on Oakwood 
378 Bishop’s Drive, Oakwood, Derby, DE21 2DF                        www.thechurchonoakwood.org 

St Hugh’s Church – Borrowash   
71a Derby Road, Borrowash, Derby, DE72 3HB                                  
www.sthughborrowash.org.uk 

 

Contact 
Post:   St Alban’s, Roe Farm Lane,    
           Derby, DE21 6ET 

Tel:    01332 672 914 
 

Office Administrator: Amanda Wilson (Mon & Thurs) 
Email: office@stalbansderby.org.uk 
 

Newsletter Items & Catechesis: Mark Booton 

Email: newsletter@stalbansderby.org.uk 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

Parish Priest: Fr. David Cain  
Email: david_cain@me.com 
 

Deacon: Juan Carlos Valer 
Email: deacon.jcv@gmail.com 
 

Safeguarding Contacts 
St Alban’s: Christianne 07859166292 
Oakwood: Mary 820 319 
St Hugh’s: Margaret 674 216 
 

 
 
 

   

   

   

 

Hospital 
If someone is in 
Hospital who would 
like a visit please let          
Fr David know or: 
 

Royal Derby Hospital: 
Urgent 01332340131 
 

London Road Hospital: 

Fr Mark 01332574474 
 

Nuffield Hospital: 

Fr John 01332343777 
 

Kingsway Hospital: 
Fr Ka Fai 01332514107 
 

 
 SANCTUARY LAMPS: 

The Sanctuary Lamp at St Alban’s burns in memory of 
Tom Noonan RIP.   
Please keep him in your prayers. 
 
 

Welcomers for weekend 16th/17th February 
Oakwood 6.30 pm Andrew Cara 

St Alban’s 10.30 am Vicky, Marco Ariana, Samuele 
 

Readers for weekend 16th/17th February 
Oakwood 6.30 pm Cheryl Bulman William Breslin 

St Hugh’s 9.00 am Domini Gregory  

St Alban’s 10.30 am Amanda Wilson Rachel Wilson 

Counters St Alban’s J&J Davies   

Counters  St Hugh’s W&L James  

Cleaners  St Hugh’s Mrs McGuinn Shey 

Flowers St Hugh’s  Lisa Radford 

 

 

St Alban’s & Oakwood - St Paul Sunday Missal Reference:  
Readings: p93, Preface p 24, Eucharistic Prayer – p33  
St Hugh’s Parish Mass Book - Part 1: 
Readings p 61, Preface p 10, Eucharistic Prayer – p17 

Sacrament of Reconciliation: 
 
 

St Alban’s: 
By appointment or Thursday 6.15pm - 
6.50pm and Saturday 9.00am – 9.45am 
St Hugh’s: By appointment  
 
Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament: 
 
St Alban’s on Thursday 6.15pm – 
6.50pm  
 

http://www.thechurchonoakwood.org/
mailto:deacon.jcv@gmail.com

